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This month our first half of our curriculum is 
X-Mas Around the World“, where the children 
will learn a little bit of different ways 
other countries celebrate the holidays. Our 
second half is “Winter Wonderland” where we 
will start to delve into the chilly season. 

Curriculum 

At 11am we will have a visit with Santa. 
sssh it’s a surprise!!. Please bring in one wrapped gift un-

der $10 with YOUR child’s name on it. Santa will give them 
this gift and then they take it home afterwards! Picture 

below is our Santa!  Santa will also take pics with children! 
Come if you like to join us 

Santa 

Birthdays 

December 23rd at 12 noon we will have our Christmas Program at Fork United Meth-
odist Hall. They have kindly let us use their fellowship hall and kitchen so we can do 
a nice program for parents and a nice meal before the holidays are here. We will have 
a shuttle to take the children over at 11 so we can practice one last time and ask that 
parents arrive by 12 so we can start the show and enjoy a nice Christmas dinner. We 
will make sure all their belongings are at the hall for everyone to take home for the 
holidays. Hopefully the program and lunch will be over at 2 and then we will see  

everyone next year!!! Enjoy your holiday! 

Nichoel Hill 12/3 
 

Finlay Gorman 12/10 
 

Brynna Knight 12/11 
 

Jack Green 12/15 
 

Hadley List 12/21  
 

Elijah Seaman 12/24 
 

Kristin Celano 12/28 
 

Madeline Chumra 12/31 

Closings 

December 24th 
through  

January 3rd 
Closed for  
X-mas and 

News Year’s 
Eve 

Happy 
Holidays 

from all of 
the Teachers! 

Christmas Program 


